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The Executive Board, 

1. Recalls decision 2013/2 and subsequent decision 2017/2 in which it was requested 

that UN-Women, together with UNDP, UNFPA and UNICEF, continues the consultations with 

Member States about the cost recovery policy and presents evidence-based proposals for 

harmonized cost recovery policies of UNDP, UNFPA, UN-Women and UNICEF, with 

adjustments if required, for consideration by the Executive Board no later than its Annual Session 

in 2018; 

 

2.  Notes the request of some members of the Executive Board to postpone the 

presentation of the proposal;  

 

3. Requests UN-Women to present the joint cost-recovery proposal report, prepared 

by UNDP, UNFPA, UNICEF and UN-Women, to the Executive Board, at its Second Regular 

Session in 2018. 

 
 


